
ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
 
DATE:   February 9, 2021 
 
TO:   All Potential Bidders 
 
FROM:   Penny Owens, Purchasing Agent, City of Knoxville 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 – Waterfront Drive Roadway Improvement 
 
BID DATE:  February 12, 2021***, at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 
 
This addendum becomes a part of the Contract Document and modifies the original specifications as 
noted.  
 
Bid Deadline***: 
 
The bid deadline has been extended until February 12, 2021 at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time. For those that 
prefer to view the bid remotely, please use the updated information below: 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83373880589?pwd=aXlqaUZIQjRUMUttUEpHQjNncnQ5UT09 
 
Meeting ID: 833 7388 0589 
Passcode: 976434 
One tap mobile 
+13126266799,,83373880589#,,,,*976434# US (Chicago) 
+19292056099,,83373880589#,,,,*976434# US (New York) 
 
Dial by your location 
        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 
        +1 929 205 6099 US (New York) 
        +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC) 
        +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston) 
        +1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose) 
        +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma) 
Meeting ID: 833 7388 0589 
Passcode: 976434 
Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kdn0Me0NlI 
 
Bid Summary Form:  
 
The bid summary form has been updated to address comments and questions that were expressed at the 
pre-bid meeting and to correct the description of some pay items. The updated bid summary attached to 
this addendum. 
  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83373880589?pwd=aXlqaUZIQjRUMUttUEpHQjNncnQ5UT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kdn0Me0NlI


Plans Revisions:  
 
The following plan sheets have been revised: C-1, C-2, C-3, C-5, C-5A, C-5B, C-5C and C-5D.  
 
The revised plan sheets are posted at the link provided to those who submitted a Bid Document Request 
form and is titled “Addendum No 1 - revised plans.pdf”. 
 
Questions:   
 
Question #1:  Will the City permit any road closures for this work? 
 
Response: Yes, the Contractor will be permitted to close the affected portions of Dixie Street and Langford 
Avenue for the construction of the project improvements.   
 
Question #2:  How will the contractor be compensated to repair the street print in the crosswalks on 
Waterfront Drive?  
 
Response:  This question refers to the proposed curb line at the intersections of Waterfront Drive with 
Dixie and Empire Streets.  The contractor will be expected to saw cut a clean edge in the asphalt at the lip 
of the proposed curb & gutter and pour the gutter against this saw cut edge.  
 
Pay item 39.1, Street Print Repair has been added to the bid summary to be paid per square foot and shall 
be used at the discretion of the Engineer. The product used for the existing crosswalk is Traffic Patterns 
XD, Tile Pattern, Heritage Red and White. 
 
Question #3:  Are there any restrictions associated with soils on-site? 
 
Response:  All excavated materials shall remain on-site. Spoils that are suitable material can be place 
within the undeveloped rights-of-way for Claude or Barber Streets between Langford Avenue and 
Waterfront Drive.  
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 


